
!"#$% McKenzie Cramer <cramer@ulm.edu> 
&'()% Wednesday, February 23, 2022 9:32 AM 
&*+,'-)% Important Advising Information for the Fall 2022 Semester 
  
Dear Advisors, 
  
Advising for the Fall 2022 semester as well as Summer terms will begin on!"#$%&'(!"&)*+!,th. Since 
advising holds will not be set until after the March 21st deadline, you should keep a list of students whom 
you advise prior to this date so that your administrative assistant can lift their advising holds on the 22nd. 
  
You can refer to the University Advising website 
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